
INFORMATION FOR SUPPLIERS

COVID-19 MEASURES AT voestalpine

15/10/2021

INFORMATION
PLEASE FORWARD TO THE MANAGEMENT BOARD!

Dear Madam, Dear Sir,

in compliance with the second COVID-19 opening regulation, the rules for external
parties have been adjusted at the Austrian production locations of the voestalpine
Group.

Effective immediately, suppliers and employees from external companies will not be
allowed to enter the premises of voestalpine unless they meet the vaccination,
recovery and testing requirements. Proof of vaccination, recovery or a valid negative
COVID test must be carried at all times. Persons without documentation must wear a
FFP2-mask. Scarves, visors and the like are not permissible as substitute protection.

Yours sincerely,


